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Maybe snow days won't have to be an all day kind of thing.
The La Crosse  school district is considering allowing late starts to school days instead of 
calling the whole day off because of wintery weather. A new survey of parents in  the district
spurred looking at the change.
La Crosse superintendent Jerry  Kember says if the district moves to late starts to deal with
weather, that  could keep the school year from dragging on into summer because of missed
days  during winter.  
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